
  1 

January Heart at Work Winner 
 

This month’s Heart at Work award winner is Betty Hull, Director of Information 
Services. She was nominated by Special Education Coordinator, Enid Fontenont, 
for showing kindness and understanding when she quickly scheduled a meeting 
to help solve a problem.   
 
TEA recently implemented a new accountability process for State Performance 
Plan Indicators. It was very difficult and time consuming to gather the necessary 
data needed to report the results to TEA. Enid had to contact each teacher, look 
up every student for specific information and continue to update the spreadsheet 
as changes occurred. Enid brought her dilemma to Betty, who quickly pulled 
together her team and within 24 hours the problem was solved. Now, it only 
takes a simple click of a button to generate the required reports.  
 
 

Board of Trustees Appreciation  
 

Governor Rick Perry has proclaimed January 2009 as School Board Recognition 
Month to help build awareness of the crucial role an elected board of trustees 
plays in our communities and schools. The Keller Independent School District 
truly appreciates the hard work and dedication of each of its seven Board 
Members, who voluntarily tackle the enormous job of governing this school 
district, and whose actions and decisions affect the present and future lives of 
our children. 
 
 
  


